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On Saturday,  December 15th 2018,  at  6:51 pm hours,  Emergency personnel were called to the 
intersection of University Ave. NE.  and  40th Ave. NE located in the city of Columbia Heights for a 
motor vehicle that struck a pedestrian resulting in injury.   The pedestrian was transported by EMS to 
North Memorial hospital where they were admitted.   
 
Early investigation indicates that the pedestrian was standing in the center median of University Ave. and 
stepped off the medium into traffic being struck by the southbound vehicle.    
 
At this time,  the crash remains under investigation by the Columbia Heights Police department,  the 
Minnesota State Patrol,  and the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office.   There are no additional details available 
to be released at this time.   
 
 


